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  City of Sherwood, Oregon 
 Joint Planning Commission/City Council Meeting 
 
 May 3, 1994 
 
1. Call to Order/Roll Call.  Chairman Birchill called the 

meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Commission members present 
were: Chairman Eugene Birchill, Marge Stewart, Rick Hohnbaum, 
Susan Claus, Glen Warmbier, George Bechtold, and Chris 
Corrado.  Mayor Walt Hitchcock and Councilmember Kennedy were 
also in attendance.  Staff members present were: City Manager 
Rapp and Planning Director Carole Connell. 

 

2. Approval of minutes of previous meetings: 
 
 Ms. Claus requested that the minutes of the April 19, 1994, 

meeting be changed to indicate she was absent to attend a 
seminar in San Francisco.  Mr. Hohnbaum moved, seconded by 
Mr. Warmbier, that the minutes of the April 19, 1994, meeting 
be approved as corrected.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 
3. Introduction of new Commissioner: 
 
 Chairman Birchill introduced and welcomed the new Planning 

Commission member, Mr. George Bechtold. 
 

4. Metro Presentation of "Region 2040 Interim Report": 
 
 Mr. John Fregonese, Metro Land Use Supervisor presented an 

update of Region 2040. 
 
5. F.Y.I. 
 
 Chairman Birchill advised that items under Agenda F.Y.I. are 

for informational purposes only, and no action is required. 
 
6. Adjournment: 
 
 There being no further items before the Commission, the 

meeting adjourned at approximately 9:10 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Carole W. Connell 
Planning Director 


